
December 26, 2007

FCC International Bureau

RE: Surrender of TVRO E990161 – Centreville, AL

To Whom It May Concern:

The site of E990161 is no longer in use by Rapid Communications LLC, and is in the 
process of being dismantled.  This TVRO registration is no longer needed, and we hereby 
surrender it.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, or require further information.

Sincerely,

//s//

Stephen Flessner
Director of Engineering
Rapid Communications Management


